
SACRED HEART PARISH 
21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 23, 2015 

New to Sacred Heart Parish?  Welcome! We look forward to getting to know you! Please return this form to the 
parish office or e-mail the information to: shparish@qwestoffice.net. 
 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:_________________________________________________________________      Zip: ______________ 

Home Tel: ____________________________  Cell: ________________________  Email: _______________________ 
 

Mass Intentions This Week 
 

SAT,  Aug 22- 5:00 p.m.           +Howard Alward by  
    Mike & Mary Alward 
SUN, Aug 23– 10:00 a.m.    People of the Parish 
WEEKDAY SERVICES—7:30 A.M.   
MON, Aug 24                          
TUE, Aug 25             +Philip Gilbert by Jeanne Gilbert 
WED, Aug 26             +Logan & MaryBelle Rogers 
THUR, Aug 27             +Warren I. Toney by  
    Mary Lee Toney  
FRI, Aug 28              +Special Intentions of our  
    Eucharistic Ministers, 
    Servers & Lectors 
  
READINGS:  Aug. 30:  22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Deuteronomy 4:1-2, 6-8  Psalm 15:2-3, 3-4  4-5 
James 1:17-18, 21-22, 27      Mark 7:1-8, 14-15, 21-23 
 

 

 Through the sacrament of Matrimony we are called to live in 
love as Christ loved us.   Does our marriage relation-
ship reflect the love of Christ for all to see?  The next 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekends are: in 
Spokane at the Immaculate Heart Retreat Center - 
October 16-18, 2015 and March 4-6, 2016.  For more 
information contact Tom & Kathy Dauer at (509) 455-
8415 or go to  Applications@InlandEmpireWWME.org. 

Special Meeting for All Our Eucharistic  
Ministers to the Sick and Home-bound   

 
If you visit our parish's sick or home-
bound, and especially if you bring them 
Holy Communion, it is very important that 
we gather soon to discuss this important 
ministry in our community!  

Please plan on gathering in the church on 
Friday, September 4, 10:00 am, for a most 
helpful presentation on the special charac-
ter of this ministry and how to exercise it with dignity and 
pastoral care.   Sister Sharon Bongiorno, FSPA, pastoral min-
ister at the Cathedral parish, will be our presenter. We will 
end with lunch at 11:30 am.  

It is very important that we know who is going to whom, so 
we will be making new lists of both visitor and visitee to 
make sure we do not miss anyone and that they can be visit-
ed regularly by Father Kevin.  

Father Kevin expects that all who visit our sick and home-
bound participate in this brief workshop; if you are not able 
to join us at this time, please let Nancy know as soon as pos-
sible so we can make other accommodations to bring you on 
board. 

Upcoming Parish Meetings 
Pastoral Council Aug. 29, 6 p.m.  (Potluck) 

Eucharistic Ministers for Homebound  Sept. 4, 10 a.m. 

Social Concerns Meeting  Aug. 26,  7 p.m.   

Coffee and Donuts...and MORE! 
Following the Labor Day holiday, we will begin 
offering Coffee and Donuts in the parish social 
hall every Sunday after the 10:00 am Mass.  
We’ll have something very special after the 
5:00 pm Saturday Mass as Don’t miss out on 
this opportunity to get to know one another 
and our new pastor! 

Fr: Kevin on Vacation… 

Fr. Kevin will be taking the last of his annual vacation 
days next week so that he can work on the renovation of 
his house. He will be away from Monday, August 24th 
through Friday, August 28th.   
Weekday morning Masses will be celebrated by Msgr. 
John Steiner. 
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A Word from Father… 
 

Dear Friends, 

These early weeks as pastor of Sacred Heart 
have offered me many opportunities to get 
to know how things work here and who 
does the work! I am really very impressed 
with the generosity and spirit of service of 
so many of you!  

Now we begin Stage Two: The Meetings!  

As August unfolds, so too do many “first 
meetings” to begin working with the various councils and 
committees that supply the planning and energy to so may 
of our programs. Soon, I will be meeting with the parish’s 
Pastoral Council and the Liturgy Committee, and we already 
have on the schedule an important “workshop” for those 
who bring Holy Communion to our sick and homebound. I 
already met with Mark Selle, principal of Cataldo School and 
was given the “grand tour” of the school and invited to par-
ticipate in its ministry in a number of ways.  

Another very important meeting took place last week; as 
many of you know Sacred Heart and St. Augustine’s have 
shared for some years our youth ministry programs for both 
junior and senior high. Jeanette Benson, who served for sev-
eral years as director of those programs, has a new full-time 
position at St. Mary’s in the Spokane Valley, so Father Dub-
linsky, Father Mejia, and I, as well as Sue Harmon, Pastoral 
Minister from St. Augustine’s and our own Paul Macias from 
Sacred Heart met last week to make plans for a new youth 
ministry program for our three parishes (Fatima will be new 
to the effort this year!). offered to help out!) Further, all of 
us  

Have a blessed week! 

 

  

 
  

Weekend Retreat for  Empty Nesters and Retirees    

"Fresh   Invitations for  Midlife and Beyond: Crossing 
the Threshold of Midlife with Grace"  
 

Mary Sharon Moore            
Catholic author, teacher & spiritual director. 
September 18-20, 2015  
 
 

Cost: $192 per person/ $294 per couple/ $107 per commut-
er. 
 
Coffee and Contemplation  -- Living with Forgiving  
Charles Finck, MS  
September 16,  2015   9:00 am - 11:00 am   
Spiritual Discussion - All Are Welcome!   
 
 

Cost $10 per person  (Hot beverage rolls included)  

Calling Volunteers! 

Summer is coming to a close, Sunday school will be starting up 

September 20th and Sacred Heart is looking for catechists. No 

prior teaching experience is required. All the training, lesson 

plans and materials will be provided for you—just come and 

share your time and your enthusiasm for your faith!    Commit 

to teaching as much as every week or as little as once per 

month. Contact Paul Macias with questions or to sign up: (509) 

251-5818                                                                                                                                                                              

writetopaulhere@gmail.com 

<mailto:writetopaulhere@gmail.com> 

Remember Your Parish… 

When it comes time to revise your will and after you’ve taken care of 
your family, please remember Sacred Heart Church in your will. Your 
attorney can simply add these or similar words to your documents:  

I hereby give, devise, and bequeath to Sacred Heart Catholic Church, 
in Spokane, WA, a  Washington non-profit corporation, (describe 
gift) ... 

New South Side Youth Ministry!  
Beginning late September, Sacred Heart Parish together with 
Saint Augustine and Our Lady of Fatima Parishes will inaugu-
rate a new approach  to youth ministry on the south side of 
Spokane.    Under the leadership of our three pastors and with 
the coordination of Sue Harmon, pastoral minister at St. Au-
gustine's, we will be gathering our young people on Sunday 
evenings from 7:00-8:15 pm. The Senior High and Junior High 
groups will meet on alternate Sundays.   
 
We will be needing the help of volunteers to assist us with 
both age groups, so if you would like to support our young 
people as they grow in faith, please contact Father Kevin or 
Nancy at the parish office,  747-5810, or          
shparish@qwestoffice.net. 

  

Our Parish Sacrificial Offerings This Week: 
 
Envelope & Plate Offering:   $  4,517.73 
 
Outreach:   $     70.00 
 
Children:   $     1.20 
 
 In today’s first reading, Joshua challenges the 
people to decide whom they will serve.  Re-
calling God’s faithfulness to them and to their 
ancestors, the people declare, “We also will serve the Lord, for He 
is our God. May we, too, be mindful of God’s gifts to us and renew 
our commitment to serve Him with grateful hearts.” 
  


